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As usual I would like to thank the committee, everyone has their job to do and 
they do it very well 
A special thank you to Jill & Geoff Collard who have retired from the committee 
after many years and the thousands of newsletters they have collated & 
distributed over that time. 
I would like to welcome Marian & Dave Rowson jointly with David Clarke who 
have taken on the responsibility of collating and distributing the newsletter. 
I think you will all agree that the “new look” newsletter is great many thanks to 
Tash & Gill for their hard work in getting it put together. 
This report is really a thank you to so many people – co-ordinators (some of 
which have retired) and Janet & Margaret for providing the refreshments. 
Our auditor Bob Gilbert has retired-many thanks and we welcome John Hughes 
who has taken over this position. 
The crime rate in Nailsea still remains low, but vigilance is still important. 
I’m pleased that the police have managed to come to most of our meetings, it’s 
good to see them and to be able to ask about any concerns.  
Our numbers at our meetings has been much better, for the committee who 
arrange the speakers, set up the hall it’s very satisfying, please spread the word. 
Our website is useful as a single point of reference for police news, scams and 
meeting information. Be aware that all police alert messages published can be 
seen on our website 
Thank you for your support and always remember “Nailsea NHW is run by the 
members for the members”. 
 
THANK YOU 
SUE LOMAX 


